
Seth Lipschutz 
Middlesex 
Board Member and Volunteer at Central Vermont Adult Education (CVAE) 
 
I write to support CVAE’s request to enact the legislative changes recommended in the Adult 
Education & Literacy High School Completion Student Access Report.  These recommendations 
have been very carefully thought out and will markedly improve access to and utilization of 
services for CVAE’s students.  I know that funding is always challenging, but I believe that 
enabling Vermonters to succeed via educational opportunities is among the very best uses of 
our taxpayer dollars.   
 
I have served as a volunteer teacher for several students at CVAE.  They are all highly motivated 
learners.  It has been a real pleasure to help students achieve their goals to become better 
contributors themselves to Vermont’s economy.  This endeavor is well worth the Legislature’s 
support.  Please support and enact the legislative changes recommended in the Adult Education 
& Literacy High School Completion report.   
 
Thank you so much for your consideration.    


